
Madeline Bruno
Augusta
LD 29
My name is Madeline Bruno and I am a resident of Augusta ME. As a biker, runner, 
and person who walks a dog, I regularly utilize the current rail trail. I am writing to 
show support for the Merrymeeting Trail. The connection of these trails is a great way
to connect the communities and serves as another reason for folks to come off the 
coast and enjoy central Maine. I also support this plan as it opens up even more for 
people who use wheelchairs and/or strollers to access longer paved stretches for 
exercise and enjoyment.  I urge all members of the Transportation Committee to vote 
"Ought to pass" on LD 29.


